Subject: Email - Communication - Ken Schultz - Residential Speed Limit - CK 6320-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 2:44 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Ken Schultz - Residential Speed Limit - CK 6320-1

--- Replies to this email will go to _---

Submitted on Wednesday, August 11, 2021 - 14:43
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Date Wednesday, August 11, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Ken

Last Name Schultz

Phone Number

Email
Address Winnipeg Av So.

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7M

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject residential speed limits

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Have heard the recommendation for speed limit reduction to 40k. We've already had this discussion, and the decision
was finalized. Why bring it up again? Because a few bike riders complained? If so, many of us drivers have significant
complaints about bike riders. Whatever the reason, bad idea. About all it would do is increase speeding ticket revenue.
And it will surely earn Saskatoon a bad reputation with visitors. This city has issues of far greater significance than
another speed limit discussion.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No



